From: Janet Macey 
Sent: 24 April 2014 15:32
To: Planning
Subject: Ref: 14/00412/F

Dear Sir/Madam
We wish to object to the above planning application on the following grounds:
1. Deddington has a conservation area for a reason, this sets a precedent of  building on green open space within the Conservation Area which we feel is not the intention of the Conservation policy.
2. Deddington's housing quota up to 2031 has been more than satisfied by the development of 85 houses to the rear of Gaveston Gardens.  The is increasing pressure in the village on the roads, parking, surgery and school.  
Cherwell DC as a whole has extensive building planned in Banbury and Bicester, to also allow such extensive growth in the villages will make the area one big urban sprawl. It is a frightening prospect and we would ask that the Council make sure this does not happen by restricting developments of this nature.

Yours faithfully

Mr & Mrs D Macey

